
I strongly OBJECT to these proposals and do not want to have to divulge my personal information 
to their salespeople.   
  
It should be up to us to decide if we want to invest or not. 
  
Please take my comments into consideration before this bill is passed. 
  
Thanking you in advance, 
  
Gary & Blanche Wayne 


